
 
 
 
 

This school location was unoccupied during the 2018-2019 AHERA         
3-Year inspection. Therefore, no AHERA report exists for this building          
for the 2018-2019 school year. To view the 2015-2016 3-Year AHERA  
report, please visit: 
https://www.philasd.org/capitalprograms/programsservices/environm
ental/2015-16-ahera/ 
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